
Vice Chair  

Ana Calandrino, Upward Bound Director, College of Education 

Statement of Interest  

My name is Ana Calandrino, and I am interested in running for 
Vice-Chair. I have served as secretary for two years during that 
time of COVID-19. I will admit it was difficult at times to join 
continuous Zoom meetings, but LFSA was a fun and safe place to 
be. I truly enjoyed all the “new” people I was meeting. After the 
pandemic, we began to have some type of “normal.” While we were 
on-campus I participated in many LFSA sponsored events.  Due to 
that I was given the opportunity to help to plan two successful game 
nights. Later, I was nominated by the E-board to be the Vice-Chair. 
During that time, we had two wonderful chairs leave us. I had to 
assume the role of interim chair. LFSA has been with me through 

good times and sad moments in my personal life and I cannot thank LFSA enough for all the 
support. It would be an honor to serve as vice-chair for a second term.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 


